Euvopean ?artioﬁi‘ ‘ 29th Septem ber
Brussels

Dear Mr Hololei,

| am writing to you regarding the letter you received from the Association for the
Development of Transport Infrastructure in Moravia, dated 26th October 2016.

| would like to express my full support for the position presented by the chairman of
the Association, Mr Libor Lukas.

| have been working in close cooperation with the Association for many years and |
appreciate their work, as a respected platform addressing the important issue of
transport infrastructure in Moravia.

| fully support the completion of the project under discussion - D 4901 Hulin -
Frystak, which is very important not only for transport services in the reglon but also
within the Trans-European Transport Network TEN-T.

| urge the Commission to study the arguments submitted by the Association for the
Development of Transport Infrastructure in Moravia and take them into account
when creating an opinion on this issue.

Kind regards,

ember of the European Parliament

Hue Wisriz 60
B - 1047 Brussels

Belgium
MARTINA DLABAJOVA
MEM CPEAR

+32 2 28 45 857
martina.diabajova@europar] europa.eu



Recipients:

Directorate General for Mobility and Transport
Mr HOLOLEI Henrik, Director-General

Rue Demot 28

1040 Brussels

Belgium

Directorate-General for Regional and Urban Policy
Mr DEFFAA Walter

Avenue de Beaulieu 1

1160 Brussels

Belgium

Directorate-General for Environment
Mr CALLEJA CRESPO Daniel
Avenue de Beaulies 5

1160 Brussels

Belgium

CC:

Association for the Development of Transport Infrastructure
Mr Libor Lukas, Chairman

Kosmonautl 989/8, AB centrum

779 00 Olomouc - Hodolany

Czech Republic

Wieriz 80
7 Brussels

+32 2 28 45 857
martina.dlabajova@europar, europa.eu



European Farliament 29th Septem ber
Brussels

Dear Mr Deffaa,

| am writing to you regarding the letter you received from the Association for the
Development of Transport Infrastructure in Moravia, dated 26th October 2016.

| would like to express my full support for the position presented by the chairman of
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Exropean Partiament

29th September,
Brussels

Dear Mr Calleja,

| am writing to you regarding the letter you received from the Association for the
Development of Transport Infrastructure in Moravia, dated 26th October 2016.

| would like to express my full support for the position presented by the chairman of
the Association, Mr Libor Lukas.

| have been working in close cooperation with the Association for many years and |
appreciate their work, as a respected platform addressing the important issue of
transport infrastructure in Moravia.

| fully support the completion of the project under discussion - D 4901 Hulin -
Frystak, which is very important not only for transport services in the region, but also
within the Trans-European Transport Network TEN-T.

| urge the Commission to study the arguments submitted by the Association for the
Development of Transport Infrastructure in Moravia and take them into account
when creating an opinion on this issue.

Kind regards,

artina Dlabajovd
‘Member of the European Parliament

Rus Wisriz 80
B - 1047 Brussels
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MARTINA DLABAJOVA
MEM COPEAR
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martina.diabajova@europarl europa.eu
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